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To: Planning
Subject: Padbury Brook Solar Farm - Application Reference:22/03873/F
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Name

Christopher Hall
Email
Address

The Knowle, Deddington
Banbury, Oxon OX15 0TB
United Kingdom

Map It
| support this application because
We are in a climate crisis and to address this, we must develop renewable energy locally
| also support Padbury Brook Solar Farm because
The site will continue to be used for food production, with 95% of the site still available for sheep grazing
Subject
Padbury Brook Application (22/03873/F)
Email

To whom it may concern,
| am writing to express my support for the Padbury Brook Solar Farm (Planning Application Reference 22/03873/F).

| support this application because this proposal is strongly in line with Cherwell DC’s own net-zero targets, and benefits from
support from the local development plan with regards to supporting the deployment of renewable energy generation.

| also support this application because the site is not considered ‘good’ quality farmland according to the soil survey, so will
not take away ‘good’ quality cropland, and will continue to produce food for the UK via sheep grazing on 95%+ of the site.

As such, | hope Cherwell District Council is able to support this planning application and recommend it for approval.

Yours faithfully,
Christopher Hall



